Underwood Dudley
Department of Mathematics
DePauw University
Greencastle, IN 46135-0037

Nov. 30, 1998

Dear Professor Dudley:

Thank you for accepting the invitation of the Rocky Mountain Section of the MAA to be our invited speaker at our annual meeting, April 30/May 1 at Adams State College in Alamosa, Colorado.

The program chair is Dr. Ed Adams, Chair of the Mathematics Department. His e-mail is eladams@adams.edu. He, or myself, will be in touch with you concerning the details of your visit. If any questions arise, please get in touch with either of us.

Sincerely,

William C. Ramaley, Secretary/Treasurer Rocky Mountain Section, MAA